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Dear Parents and Carers,
Thank you

Thanks to all of you for your support on Monday and Tuesday. The weather was extreme and | am
glad everyone managed to stay safe and well.

We have had another successful school year and it was great to celebrate the Camberwell Carnival
with you last Friday. I'm pleased everyone enjoyed themselves.

Please join me in wishing our teachers Isabelle and Isabel success as they move on in their careers.
They have given so much to the pupils in their classes and we wish them well.

As you all know Tennille is leaving us to move countries. She has worked so hard to build the primary
department at Spa Camberwell - her work has been invaluable and | will miss her very much.

We have some great teachers joining our team in September as we open new classes.

Term dates

First Day of Term: Monday September 5" at 9 am for KS3 pupils.

New pupils in KS3 will start at 10.00 am

Monday September 5" at 9.30 am for KS1 and KS2 pupils.

New pupils will have a personalised transition plan coordinated by Tennille.

Information for Families

Check our website for Harriet’s links to activities over the summer.

If you need support over the summer the contact number for Southwark All Age Disabilities Team is
0207 525 5372

You can contact Southwark Social Services 24 hours a day calling 0207 525 5000 and asking to
speak with a duty social worker.

If you need to call school over the holidays leave a message with the answering service and we will
get back to you as soon as we can.

Have a wonderful summer and thank you once again.

Yours sincerely,

ke Loa

Steph Lea
Headteacher
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